
	

	

 
           3rd July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Bloomberg Trip 
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a remarkable event 
hosted by Bloomberg at their prestigious London office. This exclusive opportunity is offered to 180 
of our Year 12 students from the Mulberry School Trust and will take place on Tuesday 4th July 
8:30am to midday. 
 
The event will primarily focus on Bloomberg's apprenticeship programs, offering introductory 
sessions where students can learn more about the company itself and the diverse range of 
apprenticeship opportunities available. Furthermore, there will be an interactive fair where 
students can engage with current apprentices from different business areas. This will provide them 
with invaluable insights into the apprenticeship experience directly from those who are currently 
participating in the program.  
 
Bloomberg offers highly competitive apprenticeships in a wide range of areas, including data, 
engineering, media, and external relations. This event aims to inspire and inform our students about 
these exciting career paths and equip them with the knowledge to make informed decisions about 
their future.  
 
The event will be well-organised and enjoyable, with refreshments provided throughout the 
morning. Bloomberg's office is conveniently located near Bank station, ensuring easy accessibility 
for transportation.   
 
Please note that students are required to meet their teachers at the Bloomberg office for 8.30am 
at 3 Queen Victoria St, London EC4N 4TQ (nearest tube station, Bank) and will be dismissed from 
there as well. If you would like your child to travel with the school staff to and from the event, kindly 
email nalam@mulberryschoolstrust.org . 
 
We believe that this event presents a unique opportunity for our students to explore apprenticeship 
possibilities and engage directly with professionals in their desired fields. We are confident that it 
will be an enriching experience for them.  
 



	

	

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We are excited about this opportunity and look forward to your child's participation in this 
exceptional event.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


